



The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.
Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.
Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Letter No: 240/2022

5th July 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

Sports Day and the Charity Run 2022

SPORTS DAY - Wednesday 6th July

On Wednesday our annual Sports Day will be taking place on the school field for Years 7-10 and 12. The day will be filled with opportunities for students to be involved in house physical activity and competition in a range of sports.

CHARITY RUN - Friday 8th July

On Friday 8th July we take part in our annual Charity Run. This inclusive event brings together our whole school community through physical challenge and with the aim to fundraise for important causes.

This year, we are fundraising to raise money towards two charities: Macmillan and Motor Neuron Disease Association. Macmillan aim to support those living with cancer and those around them, whilst the Motor Neurone Disease Association raises money to improve care and support for people with MND and their families. If all students and parents / carers could support our fundraising, it would be much appreciated. The money would go a long way to help the charities who Mr Cracknell and Mr Bailey respectively have chosen to run the London Marathon for this year, after recent diagnoses in their families.

For both events students can arrive in PE kit and/or a House coloured t shirt and it is advisable that all students come with a water bottle and sun cream to stay hydrated and safe in the expected weather. Some students run the whole course and try to beat their personal best, or even go for the course record for their age group, while other students challenge themselves by running in fancy dress, which they can change into at break. It would be great if all students not wearing fancy dress could enter the spirit of the run and wear their House colours as it is a House competition.

If you are able to contribute, all donations will be greatly received and can be made via this link donate here.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Cracknell
Assistant Headteacher

















